
 

 

 
 

To find out about our upcoming 

COVID-19 vaccination clinics, visit: 

Griffinhealth.org/vaccination  

 

Andover Town Hall 

Free Covid Vaccination Clinic 
New Updated booster & 

FREE health screenings! 

 June 2nd, 2023 
10am-2pm 

17 School Road, Andover 
No Appointment Needed 

All ages 6 months & older 
 

Please bring a health insurance card and photo ID if you have them, but 

it is not necessary to have health insurance or ID to receive the vaccine. 

No one will be turned away for the lack of insurance or ID. 

 

 



Who Qualifies For A Booster 

Following FDA regulatory action, CDC has taken steps to simplify COVID-19 vaccine 
recommendations and allow more flexibility for people at higher risk who want the option of 
added protection from additional COVID-19 vaccine doses. 

CDC’s Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP) met  to discuss these COVID-19 
vaccine recommendation changes, and the associated implications and implementation. 
Although there was no vote at this meeting, ACIP members expressed their support for these 
recommendations. 

These changes include: 

• CDC’s new recommendations allow an additional updated (bivalent) vaccine dose for 
adults ages 65 years and older and additional doses for people who are 
immunocompromised. This allows more flexibility for healthcare providers to administer 
additional doses to immunocompromised patients as needed. 

• Monovalent (original) mRNA COVID-19 vaccines will no longer be recommended for use 
in the United States. 

• CDC recommends that everyone ages 6 years and older receive an updated (bivalent) 
mRNA COVID-19 vaccine, regardless of whether they previously completed their 
(monovalent) primary series. 

• Individuals ages 6 years and older who have already received an updated mRNA vaccine 
do not need to take any action unless they are 65 years or older or 
immunocompromised. 

• For young children, multiple doses continue to be recommended and will vary by age, 
vaccine, and which vaccines were previously received. 

Alternatives to mRNA COVID-19 vaccines remain available for people who cannot or will not 
receive an mRNA vaccine. CDC’s recommendations for use of (monovalent) Novavax or Johnson 
& Johnson’s Janssen COVID-19 vaccines were not affected by the changes. 

CDC and ACIP will continue to monitor COVID-19 disease levels and vaccine effectiveness in the 
months ahead and look forward to additional discussion around potential updates this fall. 
 
 
Yale Medicine also has an excellent article with information about the additional Bivalent Booster: 
https://www.yalemedicine.org/news/should-you-get-a-covid-19-bivalent-booster  
 
 
If you have additional questions about if you qualify or not, please contact the Eastern Highlands Health 
District at 860-429-3325 
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